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  November 5, 2018 
 
 VIA E-FILING 
 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
Re:  Docket No. 20170141-SU – Application for increase in Wastewater rates in Monroe County by K W  
 Resort Utilities Corp. 
 Our File No. 34000.01 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

 On November 2, 2018, I e-filed a letter (Document No. 06970-2018) in Docket No. 20150071-SU  
that was intended to be filed in the above-referenced Docket. Please move that letter from Docket No. 
20150071-SU to Docket No. 20170141-SU. 
 

I appologise for the error and should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate 
to give me a call. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
       /s/ Martin S. Friedman 
 

MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
For the Firm 
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